
Friday, June 5, 2015

Attendance:  Twenty-One (21) Optimists, with eight (Ken, Steve, Gary, Bob, Charlie, Ernie, 
Ron and Leon) wearing their Optimist shirts. 

Mystery Greeter: Leon greeted Dave Jones.  

Luck of the Draw:  First Friday Drawings for a free breakfast were Ron Weier and Ken Kamps.  
Winners not present were Jim Boll and John Adams. Maggie Kleisath drew for the Joker, and 
got two dollars for getting the Five of Clubs instead. 

Business Meeting:    
•  Ken Kamps presented the treasurers report.  Our accounts continue to be healthy.  A 

motion to accept the treasurer’s report was made and seconded.  All approved. 
•  The Club received a Thank You from Platteville HS graduating senior Matt Frommelt, 

the recipient of our Optimist scholarship at the Platteville HS awards ceremony in May. 
• Neil Wilkins is a collection area for different promotions such as Box Tops for Education.  

If anyone does not have a child or grandchild collecting these items, this would be a good 
place to save them for. 

• Max presented the Dime-A-Day pin to Terri Ellis. 
• It was recommended and approved to donate $300 to Thursday’s Child. 
• It was approved to donate 2 $99.00 Scholarships for College for Kids. 
• It was approved to sponsor the Flick & Float Pool Party in the amount of $300.  This will 

be held on August 14, 2015. 

Minutes taken and submitted by Eileen Engelke;  
edited for “Rooster Call” by Charlie Clark. 


